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 St. Louis Police Officers to be Honored at Luncheon 
St. Louis Regional Traffic Safety Council to Sponsor the Event 

 
 Four St. Louis Metropolitan Police Officers will be honored by the St. Louis 
Regional Traffic Safety Council on Thursday, December 18, 2008, at the Creve Coeur 
Government Center, 300 North New Ballas Road.  The officers will be among the 20 
individuals from 11 area law enforcement agencies who will be recognized for their work 
in keeping roadways safe through traffic enforcements and educational programs.  
 
 The officers are being honored for their outstanding traffic enforcement and 
removal of intoxicated drivers from the roads from October 2007 to September 20, 2008. 
Officer William Moore and his partner Officer Ray Collins are among those being 
honored. Together, these officers arrested 89 individuals for Driving While Intoxicated.  
 
 Officer Christina Attwood, a 15-year veteran of the Department, is being honored 
for her efforts which led to the removal of 24 intoxicated drivers from the road. Officer 
David Minor is also being honored for his outstanding work in removing 22 impaired 
drivers from St. Louis roads.  
 
  

Who:          St. Louis Metropolitan Police Officers 

What:         St. Louis Regional Traffic Safety Council Awards Luncheon 

When:         Thursday, December 18, 2008 at Noon 

Where:       Creve Coeur Government Center, 300 North New Ballas Road 

# # # 

Reporters and Video/Still Photographers are welcome.   


